
QUESTIONNAIRE 

KY 86 Improvement Project                   December 13, 2023 
Breckinridge County 

Item Number: 4-159.00 
 
Please join our mailing list by providing the general information below: (PLEASE PRINT) 

Name:   Phone:  

Address    

City, State, Zip     

E-mail     

 
My property or interest in the project is primarily: (Check all that apply) 

 Residential 
 Commercial 
 Farm 

 

I travel KY 86 between Jessie Priest Road and 
Rosetta Corners: 

 Multiple times daily 
 Once a day 

 

What problems do you see with Existing KY 86? 
 No Problems 
 Safety 
 Traffic Delays 
 Entrances 

 

What are your expectations for improving KY 86? 
 Improve safety 
 Increase capacity 
 Relieve congestion 

 Commuter 
 Other   

 

 
 Once a week 
 Other   

 
 Need more lanes 
 Alignment 
 Other   
 Other   

 
 Economic development 
 Other   
 Other   

Do you believe that the construction of the project will potentially create a hardship for you and, if 
so, please describe what that might be? 

 

 

 

Which Alternate would you prefer to be constructed and why? 
 No-Build 
 Alternative 1 – Widen to South 

 Alternative 3 – Cross Country 
 Alternative 4 – Widen North and 

South 
 

 

 



KY 86 IMPROVEMENT PROJECT QUESTIONNAIRE 

With your review of the materials provided, do you have specific locations or areas of concern for 
which you would like to comment? Please use the space below for additional comments. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Your answers will be given to the Project Team for their use in the continued development of this 
project for improving KY 245. Please turn them in tonight at the registration desk, mail, or email 
them by January 13, 2024 to: 

Kevin Blain, PE  
Kentucky Transportation Cabinet 

Department of Highways – District 4 
634 East Dixie Highway 

Elizabethtown, KY 42701 
kevin.blain@ky.gov 

mailto:kevin.blain@ky.gov

